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Dated: January, 1st, 2018

Notice / Circular
This notice is in liaison with the forthcoming 50 years celebrations of our enterprise organized on December 30th, 2017. It will be followed by a long weekend off from Friday (December 24th) to Sunday (December 31st). The staff is requested to attend office hours prior to celebrations without any absence. The function with notify authorities for their hard work and award excelling employees in their respective departments. 
The personnel deputed on emergency service basis will be serving the company as directed within the long weekend off. There shall be no change in the work plans for them. To avail the facility of the holidays, employees are requested to maintain their attendance register authentically. 

At the completion of the holidays, employees are requested to be present in the office from Monday onwards i.e. January 2ndth, 2018. 

This letter for holiday announcement is intended towards informing company employees to be prepared for a “Gala Event” that will unleash the potential of our company in maintaining their market goodwill effectively. 
Congratulations and Thank You Everyone for Contributing to the Success of Our Enterprise!

Regards,
Mohit Aggarwal,

Senior HR Manager


